
1/4/2022 

Dear Laurie A. Bitter Indus k-12 principal

I would like to inform you that my last day of employment as a 
Paraprofessionals for Indus ISD #363 South Koochiching-Rainy River School Dist effective Friday 
February 11,2022.

For those that are not awareFeb 27, 2022is our due date for our child. The pregnancy 
has been going well.
I want to thank everyone for welcoming me in and taking the time to train me on the job during 
the time I have been here. My experience working with all of you at Indus has been positive and 
a blessing. I can not thank you enough. 

In the future I don’t forsee any plans to return to work until a few years later. My plans 
are to be a stay at home mom and raise our newborn and enroll into preschool when the time 
comes. 

Thank you again for the opportunity to work with you all at Indus. I wish you all the best. 
Have a great rest of the school year and God Bless. 

Sincerly, Angelica Boyer 


